www.milford.surrey.sch.uk

@Milford_School

Date: 02.07.21

Milford Mail



Dear Parents

You will have noticed lots going on at our lovely school recently and hopefully will have seen our wonderful library taking shape (if not - photos attached). We are hoping to be able to start using it very soon and your children will be provided with a 100% recyclable library card!

We have put up our flag pole ready for our Eco School flag to arrive and I must say, we all feel very proud of this achievement and commitment to looking after the environment.

The children have been brilliant as always and in assemblies have been exploring Courage (our current value) but also the part that 'trust' plays. Year 2 are busy preparing their performance which will be shared with you as soon as it's complete — the singing sounds amazing!

I hope you enjoy the rest of the newsletter this week and have a great weekend.

Andrew Stear

Parking

Please remember to be considerate when parking outside the school by not parking in the lay-by, the zig-zag lines and leaving enough access for local residents and emergency vehicles. We have received complaints from parents who are reporting that this is causing danger at drop off and pick up times. We appreciate your understanding in helping us keep everyone safe.

Staff Car Park

Please note that the staff car park is for staff use only due to limited capacity. Breakfast and After School Clubs are not permitted to use the car park for drop off or pick up. If you have a physical disability which requires parking access, please contact the School Office to discuss.

Pedestrian Crossing

Please be extra vigilant and use the pedestrian crossing when coming to school. We have received reports of speeding which are currently being investigated.

Last Day of term early closure—Wednesday 21st July

Year R 12.50pm Year 1 1.00pm Year 2 1.10pm

Inset Days 2021-2022

Wednesday: 1st September 2021
Friday 22nd October 2021
Monday 21st February 2022
Tuesday 19th April 2022
Friday 27th May 2022

Dogs on School Premises

Please ensure that dogs are not brought on to school premises. Please tie them up to the fence at the front of the school away from paths.

Diary Dates

Tues 06.07.21 Oak Class to Tuesley Farm
Thurs 08.07.21 Willow Class to Tuesley Farm
Wed 21.07.21 Last day of term (early closure)
Thurs 02.09.21 First day of term Year 1 and Year 2



Star of the Week 18th June

Beech

Erin: What super independence and confidence in your learning! Keep up the good work and progress

James: For your lovely descriptive writing this week.

Keep challenging yourself and the sky is the limit.

Cherry

JJ: For amazing work in phonics, maths and some wonderful writing about tigers.

Oliver: Working hard across all his subjects and some really wonderful work in English

Elm

Emily: For your awesome confidence in everything this week. Keep it up!

Dexter: For your incredible enthusiasm for writing and your independence.

Lime

Alfie: For careful work deciphering Morse code in history/computing and always trying his best

Evie: For going above and beyond in our PSHE esafety lesson and writing a brilliant poem!

Oak

Charlie: For always following our school rules and showing patience. Great reading and beautiful pastel flower art this week.

Nour: For her independent writing, using phonics to sound out words well and her good attitude to learning, always doing her best.

Willow

Charlie: For being determined, resilient and brave with all of your learning—helping you make super progress!

Olive: For your incredible Handa's Surprise writing and use of adjectives to describe characters and objects.

Summer: For trying so hard in all of her learning, especially in reading and writing (applying her phonics learning).

Star of the Week 25th June

Beech

Freya F: For thinking carefully about and using some super descriptive words in our Augustus writing.

Isaac: For persevering and creating a fantastic ocean diorama!

Cherry

Ava: For careful and thoughtful work in all her subjects and for always being ready to learn.

Ashley: For some wonderful work in class and extending his learning at home after our school trip.

Elm

Bryn: For your excellent acting and singing in our Bee Musical rehearsals.

Jude: For your super enthusiasm and confidence in our Bee Musical rehearsals.

Lime

Phoebe A: Wonderful learning of lines and acting in our play rehearsals.

Ronnie: Wonderful learning of lines and acting in our play rehearsals.

Oak

Amelie: For always demonstrating our school values, excellent writing and thoughtful contributions at carpet time.

Benjamin: For coming in well in the mornings all week, his independent writing and a good attitude to learning, always doing his best.

Willow

Aneliese: For being engaged and resilient learner and joining in brilliantly with our 'Enormous Turnip' story!

Lucie: For her fantastic standing long jump and super learning about odds and evens.

Yasmine: For her phenomenal reading mastering her silent blending and for being a keen and smiley learner. We are really excited to share with you some photos of our school library. We still have a bit of work to do but hope to welcome some children to look at our wonderful range of books very soon. A band of amazing helpers have been regularly assisting with scanning and cataloguing books, putting together furniture, filling the shelves and generally making the moving of the library a success. Thank you to everyone that has helped in any way, whether practically or by donating a beautiful book. The fundraising you all took part in for our Fitness Challenge has helped to make this happen! (I still have some medals left if anyone happened to want to do another challenge......)













Learning is Fun in Year One!







Our Walk to Secretts.

Football in PE



-Art DT Music







Science Geography







Activities Day







We have had great fun in Year 1 learning. We wish you could come and see it but hopefully you will enjoy the photos in the meantime.

Writing inspired by Grandad's Island